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THANK YOU TO OUR PARENT HELPERS 
 

 
Join us for morning tea 

  
  Wednesday, 10 December 2014 

Regentville Public School Library 
11.00 am 

 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Dates for the Calendar 
  5 December Gold & Silver Assembly 
  8 December Presentation Day    K - 2 11.30am    Y 3-6  9.30am  
  9 December Year 6 Graduation Ceremony 
  9 December Choir Performance Leonay Golf Club 
10 December Helpers Morning Tea 
10 December Year 6 Farewell Dinner 
11 December Talent Quest Final 
12 December Reports sent home 
12 December Last Day Canteen Operations 2014 
15 December K-2 Party Day 
17 December Stage 2 Party Day 
17 December Stage 3 Party Day 
17 December End of Term 4 
                 2015 
28 January Years 1 – 6 students return for 2015 
30 January Kindergarten students start 

Payments Due 
  8 December K-2 Party Day  $4.50 
10 December Stage 2 Party Day $20 
10 December Stage 3 Party Day $20 
 General School Contribution  $40/$80   (Instalments can 

be paid at any time)                                

mailto:regentvill-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au


Regentville Public School accepts no responsibility for the quality of the goods and services advertised in this newsletter 

 
 
 
 

MOVING? 
  
 
 

Parents are asked to advise the school if you are leaving at the end of the year. This 
information greatly assists us as we undertake planning for 2015 

 
 
 
 
 
 

LIBRARY NEWS 
 
 

I have to complete a stocktake of the library books over the next few weeks, therefore 
could all students please return their library books. There is no more borrowing this term. 
Thank you for your cooperation. 

 
Mrs Healey 

 
 
 
 

  ENROLMENTS FOR 2015 
 

We are now accepting enrolment applications for 2015.  If you have a child, or a friend 
who has a child anticipating starting at Regentville Public School in 2015, now is the 
time to enrol. 
 
For an Application to Enrol package, please contact the school office. 

 
 
 
 

LOST PROPERTY 
  
 Thank you to all the parents who have labelled their children’s clothing. 
 

We have a large amount of lost property that is not labelled in our lost property box. 
If it is not claimed before the end of term it will be donated to charity. 
 
Please come in to the office and check if your child’s lost clothing is in the box 
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